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Compliance with EU sanctions against Russia 

Dear valued customer, 

On 28 February 2022, the Swiss Federal Council decided to adopt the EU sanctions imposed on Russia and 

Belarus. All related requirements have naturally been taken on and are being complied with by us. 

Moreover, we are able to confirm explicitly in this letter that we do not use any raw materials or parts 

from Russia or Belarus and are thus compliant with EU Regulation No 833/2014. This concerns embargo 

package no. 11 and thus customs tariff codes 72* and 73*. 

We also confirm compliance with the current sanctions package n° 13 of 24.02.2024. 

Our sales department will be happy to help with any questions. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Vogt AG Verbindungstechnik 

 

 

Daniel Kessler 
Head of Supply Chain Management 

Member of Management 

To our valued customers  
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